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Mr. Peter Columbo, Manager
llaste flanagement R&D
Brookhaven National Laboratory
Building No. 703
Upton, L.I., NY 11973

Dear Mr. Columbo:

Enclosed are three copies of a draft of the full paper I have prepared for
presentation at the 1991 Joint International Waste Management Conference on
Low and Intermediate Waste Management in Seoul, South Korea. I apologize for
missing the January 15, 1991, target date for submittal of the paper, but for
the reasons re discussed by phone, it was not possible to meet that date.
I very auch apareciate, therefore, your extension of the deadline so that I
cou!'i still su>mit the paper. I think it will prove to be of considerable
interest to the meeting attendees and those who read the Conference
Proceedings.

Sincerely,
ORIGIN!1 SLlD BY
Michael Tokar, Section Leader
Low-level Waste Management Branch
Division of Low-Level Waste Management

and Decommissioning
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

cc: (w/oenclosure)
Richard L. Baker
NUS Corporation
910 Clopper Road
Gaithersburg, MD 20877
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